## Minutes for CFTE December 20, 2016

Present: Katherine Desmond; Martin Hain; Phil Horner; Marc Karell; Maria Karsou; David Styler; Greg Cutler, Assistant Village Planner; Victor Tafur, Village Trustee.

The following topics were discussed:

- Martin Hain approved as Co-Chair, CFTE.
- New Village Recyling brochure finished December 5, adding recycling of waxed milk and juice cartons.
- Municity data base project.
- E-mail blast to alert communities about mosquito spraying
- DEC changes to storm water laws.
- County planning department to be contacted about wildflower planting
- Water Quality Advising Committee formation